

Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Phone: 03 5565 1382

KEY DATES

Week Eight

Monday 20th November Year 3-6 Swim Program (4 days) Tuesday 21st November 2024 Foundation transition. School Council- 7.30pm

Week Nine

Monday 27th November School Performer Terry Cole works with students. 'Circus in a Suitcase'

Thursday 30th November School Performance Night

Week Ten

Tuesday 5th December 2024 Foundation transition. Thursday 7th December Junior School Cross Country School's committee celebration

Week Eleven

Tuesday 12th December
Orientation Day
Wednesday 13th December
Years 3-6 Surf Education
Thursday 14th December
Year 6 Graduation
Friday 15th December
Final School Assembly

Week Twelve

Monday 16th December
Final day of school (3.30 p.m.)
Tuesday 19th December
Curriculum Day
Wednesday 20th December
No school



ALLANSFORD ALIVE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

SCHOOL CHATTER

Congratulations to all staff and students this week, there has been amazing work happening in all classrooms. It has been wonderful to see so many students stepping out of their comfort zone and trying new things from their reading to Math talks as well as excursions to the farm, swimming in grade 3,4,5,6 and student leadership in the Color Day activities and Remembrance Day Ceremony.

Our school is full of bright, vibrant, and student-centered artwork, mind maps and displays.

It is wonderful to see so many parents involved in our school in so many ways and we say a HUGE THANK YOU for all you do. This help includes listening to reading, being a classroom helper, making sandwiches, sorting secondhand uniforms, helping with swimming, in the school veggie garden and so many other ways. Please know we; staff and students, appreciate all you do to help our school be an amazing place.

STUDENT SHOWCASES

The 5/6 students presented their 'Day in the life' Diary writing.

Grade one students presenting the turtles they made on Colour Day.



STUDENT LEADERS

We have now had all Year 6 students individually run an assembly this year. We now move into partner phase for the final few weeks of the year.

Congratulations Ewan and Zane on your fabulous effort in preparing and presenting a well-coordinated assembly on Friday. Your teamwork and enthusiasm were extremely evident through the entire presentation. You showed initiative, organisation and confidence, all excellent leadership skills. Well done!



STUDENT SHOWCASES

Grade 1/2 students shared their Remembrance Day work.



VALUES AWARD

The 'Values Award' is selected by our student leaders and is given to a student who is observed modelling our school values.

Congratulations Chad on being nominated last week by teachers and your peers for showing resilience and effort in your Colour Day task, kindness in the yard and enthusiasm in your spelling and reading group. You worked through your challenging words.

Well done you have demonstrated all of our four values inside and



CONGRATULATIONS HARRY

On Friday afternoon, Harry was presented with the Endeavour Scholarship from Warrnambool College. It is wonderful to see our Student Leaders being rewarded for the skills they display. A fabulous effort Harry.



MELO AWARD

The 'Melo Award,' selected by a student leader and staff, is given to a student who models positive behaviours and helps others. Congratulations Tyler on being nominated by your peers and community for this award. He has shown massive growth in his leadership skills over the past weeks. He has taken on the role of Notes and Messages monitor and poppy seller with enthusiasm, organisation, and persistence. He always shows his personal best in the classroom and helps others to be their best. Well done on the fabulous leadership displayed in the Art SALT in truly collaborating with his teachers, peers, and all students.



SWIMMING

Grade 3-6 have started their two weeks of swimming at Splash Factory. It has been wonderful to see them developing their water safety and stoke technique. Congratulations on your excellent efforts and we look forward to seeing your personal growth over the next week.



ZOOPER DOOPER WEDNESDAYS

Bring 50 cents to enjoy a Zooper Dooper and help a great cause. A great thing to enjoy on our hot days.



Students of the Week

Congratulations to all our award winners this week. It is wonderful to hear of all your fabulous achievements in and outside the classroom and how you have demonstrated our school values to such a high standard.



COLOUR DAY

On Thursday we celebrated The Arts and recognised how enjoying art and craft can have a positive impact on our lives.

Our Art SALT initiated 'Colour Day', a day to dress in your class colour, complete art and craft activities together, and spread joy and happiness through colour!

Colour Day was well supported by our students, families, and staff which resulted in a very bright, happy, and successful day!

Well done to our Art SALT, Jayda, Grace, Zane, Malachi and Tyler.

Thankyou Fitz Media for coming out and letting us experience the magic of your drone to help us celebrate our Colour Day.



REMEMBRANCE DAY CEREMONY

Remembrance Day 2023 🙈

Yesterday, all grades acknowledged Remembrance Day with a ceremony and minute silence at 11am conducted by our Student Leasders in the Community SALT, well done Harry, Acacia, Lachlan, Charlie and Lilly

This was complimented by various learning activities in the classrooms including making Poppies and wreaths that were laid during the ceremony or displayed in the passage.









GRADE 3/4PASSION PROJECTS - GRADE 1 & 2 BUDDIES PROGRAM.

Our Year 3 and Year 4 students have been working in small groups to collaboratively create a 'Passion Project' of their choice. The projects our students chose included sport, arts, and technology.

Each group has created a different activity that they will teach to their Grade 1 & 2 buddy groups over the next couple of weeks.











BOOK YOUR
TICKETS
NOW!
4-16 DECEMBER

cinemapopup.com.au warrnambool